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Dear _____________________, 

 

 Thank you so much for choosing Hope’s Bridge for your donation spot.  We 

realize that when considering which non-profit to support that you have many choices and 

we value and appreciate you for choosing us.   

 We all know that 2022 has been a crazy year to say the least.  Let me tell you a 

little about what the Lord has been doing through your generosity as a donor.  We opened 

the doors to a new resale shop in late 2020 with the intention to help long term support 

even more families.  It has taken us almost a full year to really get moving with that.  We 

have had many challenges and setbacks, but I am happy to report that the Lord is good.  

We have seen so many God sized miracle provisions all along the way and we are 

confident that we are on the right track for big growth for 2022.   

 Additionally we continued to serve families all along the way.  We are seeing a 

very large growth in new families that we are serving as so many more are kinship 

placements.  This is largely in part with just being in the same shopping center with 

CPS.As families are coming with children for visitation with biological parents, these 

foster and kinship families are able to come in to Hope’s Bridge and find hope for their 

journey.  We are doing this by providing some tangible resources, an understanding  and 

compassionate ear, and a safe place to just unwind even if it is just for 45 minutes to an 

hour each week.   

 As we set our course for 2022 we are looking at a capitol campaign to purchase 

property in the Montgomery area to set up our main office.  We have a vision to have 

several small homes that allow for refuge for domestic violence victims to help facilitate 

them keeping their children instead of the alternative of placing them in CPS care while 

they decide if they can ever get out of the bad relationship.  We also have a vision of 

having a full one stop shop for all resources for families standing in these gaps for 

children.  By this we mean counseling services, legal assistance, licensing agency, and so 

much  more.  We cannot do any of this without your help.  Thank you again for your 

continued support and choice to link arms and be the bridge to the message of hope.  

 

Date:  Type of Donation: Tangible  Amount: Donor Assigns 

 
With Sincere Appreciation~ 
 

 
Julie Davis 
Executive Director 

www.hopes-bridge.org 



 


